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Please vote against this bill.

I am Jonathan Burbank, resident of Harpswell Maine.

There is not a single bit of evidence that this bill will serve a public safety purpose.
NONE. And as such it should be rejected. On average concealed carry firearm owners
are safer than the police in all regards with respect to firearms.

Further it creates the actual unsafe situation that law abiding Maine legal concealed
carry individuals would be required to handle their firearms and store them in their
vehicles while conducting municipal business.

Lastly as someone who is in charge of an organization that allows the municipality to
periodically use their facilities if this bill passes we will simply not permit it. Maine
State preemption exists for a purpose which this bill will simply gut with many issues.

Jonathan Burbank
Harpswell Maine.



